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I live in Bow NH and am adamantly opposed to the Northern Pass. This project is not
good for NH. Please think carefully when reviewing this project and listen to the
people of NH. Do not be swayed by Eversource and all their power and money. We
do not need or want it anywhere in this beautiful state. 
Anne
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